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Navigation Concern / Incident Tel: 0300 999 2010 
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RESTRICTION NOTICE 
NOTICE NO       RN01/025 Update 1 

WATERWAY: AVON NAVIGATION 

LOCATION: NAFFORD LOCK    

DATE OF ISSUE: 13/02/2025 

UPDATE 1: 14/04/2025 

 

DESCRIPTION 

DATE AND TIMES OF CLOSURE 1 

DATE AND TIMES OF CLOSURE 2 

Full closure of the lock 

Monday 17th February until Thursday 17th April 

Monday 28th April until Friday 2nd May 

 

NAVIGATION & SPECIAL NOTES UPDATE: 

We are pleased to report that the works on Nafford Lock are progressing well. 

Specialist contractors successfully stabilised the lock walls and bullnoses during February and March 
2025. Our building contractor is now rebuilding sections of the Lock Chamber and the Bullnoses. 

These works are going well and are planned to be complete by Thursday 17thApril 2025. 

Unfortunately we have found some further minor issues with the lock. These do not render the lock un-
operable so we have decided to temporarily reopen the lock for the Easter week. 

Therefore the Lock will reopen on Friday 18th April 2025 until Sunday 27thApril when we will have a lim-
ited stoppage of about a week while the remainder of the works are complete. 

Please be advised that part of the safety fencing will be left in situ and a number of our work boats will 
remain onsite. 

We apologise for any inconvenience and will issue updates as work progresses. 

ANT CONCERN & INCIDENT No. 0300 999 2010 

Up to date information regarding this notice maybe obtained from the ANT Office. 
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